PHONE: 429-2584; 477-8329

B. U. CQ C.

THE BROTHERHOOD OF UKRAINIAN CATHOLICS OF CANADA
(Alberta Branch)

10072 - 105 STREET
EDMONTON, ALBERTA
T5J 1C3

March 11, 1977.

Mr. John Lahola,
11216 - 84 St.,
Edmonton, Alberta.

Dear Mr. Lahola:

Enclosed please find your 1977 membership
card.

It is indeed a pleasure for the Provincial
Executive to see you renew your declaration of act-
ive association in our service club..

Presently, committee's are working on proj-
ects which benfit our members and church. In partic-
ular the Drive for greater enrollment of children in
the Ukrainian Bilingual Classes is in full swing.

Financially, your executive has donated a
sum of $5000.00 to the Parents Advisory Committes,

Ukrainian Bilingual Classes Program, Edmonton Seperate

Schools for current needs.

Your participation in the many varied projects
that are under way or planned for the future will help

in our growth. ;
Welcome to our organization in 1977,

Frateizzziy yours,
Mar~#in J. Pfokop
President.



